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Washington’s New Pay Transparency Rules: Job Postings

Event

12.02.22


9:00 AM — 10:00 AM PDT

Starting January 1, 2023, all employers looking for candidates (even remote) in Washington must

comply with Washington Equal Pay Opportunity Act amendments concerning job posting

disclosures.  This webinar will walk through the new Administrative Policy and answer FAQs such

as:

What is a salary range?

What must I disclose regarding benefits?

What is other compensation?

What about social media?

We will also go over a “Top 10 List” of best practices to avoid pay transparency claims. 

The firm is submitting this webinar for HRCI and SHRM credit.

If you have any questions, please contact Jennifer Barry-Smith.

Fisher Phillips is committed to providing access to all of our events for disabled attendees.

Automated closed captioning is available for all of our webinars. For other accommodation inquiries,

please give us three business days advance notice prior to the scheduled event by

contacting Jennifer Barry-Smith. Thank you.
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